
Saturday, November 4, 2017 Bigelow PTO Supper Stroll    

Dinner Hosts Still Needed!

Dessert Host Needed!

The Supper Stroll is a progressive dinner and is held at several homes in succession 
on one night.  A single course is served at each home. The first house has drinks & 
light appetizers from 6-8pm, you go to the second house with 6-12+ people for 
dinner from 8-10pm, then from 10-11:30pm coffee, drinks & dessert are at the last 
house.

Kristie & Tony Mattioli are graciously hosting the appetizer portion of this event. 
Will you consider hosting a dinner at your home or hosting the dessert gathering? 
The dessert host must have room for at least 60 guests to mingle inside and or 
outside. The Supper Stroll has been an enjoyable Bigelow fundraiser for many years 
and many new, lasting friendships have been made at this event.

Please contact Una Simmons at una@ethannet.com or BigelowBulldog@gmail.com 
if you would like to host a part of this evening or if you have any questions. Adults 
in the Bigelow community are welcome to participate.

k Love to Eat?

k Love to Host?

k Love Take-out?

k Love to Cook?

 The PTO can help you if you need guidance or advice.  

Please contact BigelowBulldog@gmail.com or 

Chairperson Una Simmons at una@ethannet.com. if you would like to host. 

Please consider hosting this festive night. We hope to see you!


